ETKN Membership Meeting via Conference Call – 5/28/2009
Attendees: 

Betty Ambler, Jennifer Boteler, Sandy Brady, Lynn Matis, Jane Minotti, Carol Paszamant, Barbara Post, Laura Whayne, Ken Winter.

Membership invitations:
The membership invitations to some additional transportation libraries have not yet been sent.  Sandy will try to get them out this week or at least before the SLA Annual Conference in mid-June.

Lynn Matis is working on a more informal letter of invitation and has sent out a draft to the current members for feedback and editing.

ETKN website:

Sandy made some changes to the website (http://www.etkn.org/).  Laura will send notice to TRANLIB, Jane will send notice to the Pooled Fund, and Sandy (?) will send to the other TKN Chairs.  There was discussion about whether or not to send to AASHTO RAC, and it was decided that we would send to Sue Sillick, AASHTO Coordination and Collaboration Task Group, and Leni Oman, AASHTO Knowledge Network Task Group.  It will be better if they forward the information to the Regional Chairs for AASHTO Regions 1 and 2.
TKN resource sharing:
Sandy reported that the TKN resource sharing statistics, per Amanda, will be available for all to see – raw numbers only.  Sandy will get the URL from Amanda.  Jennifer suggested that we let OCLC compile the statistics instead of everyone reporting individually.  This had historically been decided against due to privacy issues.  If the numbers will be posted anyway, however, it may be time to revisit that decision.

What do we want to get out of the ETKN meeting in DC on June 18:
Sandy will ask Amanda to report on the TKN resource sharing statistics at the meeting.  Barbara, Betty, Jane, and Ken will be there.  Amanda and Ken will lead the ETKN portion in Sandy’s absence.  
Meeting was adjourned by 11 AM.
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